SANTA’S COMING ON THE LIONS CHRISTMAS SHIP!!!!!
The Orcas Lions Club announces the return of the Lions International Christmas ship on Sunday December 12th at 11AM. At approximately 11:30 the ship will anchor at the Orcas Landing public dock where Santa and his elves will arrive with gifts and treat bags for the kids.  The Orcas Community Band will begin playing holiday music and Christmas carols at 11am and there will be cookies and cider for all.  Please join in the festivities at the dock. 
Many thanks to this year’s participants: Victoria San Juan Charters (Christmas Ship), Orcas Community Band, Orcas Village Store, San Juan County, Orcas Hotel, Island Charters, and the Lions District H& L. 
Among its many activities and community services,  the Orcas Lions Club also sponsors Toys for Tots. Any donations would be appreciated and put towards the cost of the Christmas Ship, Toys for Tots or the local food bank. Happy holidays to all!
WHAT: Santa on the Lions Christmas Ship
WHEN: Sunday, December 12 at 11am
WHERE: Orcas Landing-public dock
PARKING: Post Office lot & upper ferry lot
